
01/10/2020 

MRS Eleanore Costentino 
- 36 Jimada AVE 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
elleh@live.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I wish to oppose the submission for the flood lighting. My concerns are for the local residents. 
What with light pollution and noise pollution along with traffic and parking problems it seems 
extremely unnecessary and will cause chaos for local Curl Curl residents. There are plenty of 
playing fields in the northern beaches that have sufficient flood lighting for evening sport. Why 
should our taxpayers money be wasted on this. I do not support this proposal 
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